
Don Garden Memorial Fund



We want to thank the East Hants Sports Hall of Fame for hosting such a great tournament. The Garden family is
truly humbled by the rebranding of their annual golf tournament in memory of Don Garden.

A big thank you as well to Penn Hills for their continued generosity in providing such a fantastic event that is
enjoyed by so many community members.

Thanks to the hard work of many dedicated volunteers and the support of the Hall of Fame, the tournament raised
$2,795 for the Don Garden Memorial Fund. These funds, along with what has already been raised, will go directly
toward helping kids play this great game of hockey who otherwise may not have had the chance.

If you, or someone you know, needs financial assistance to ensure their child has the opportunity to play this
amazing sport in our East Hants Community, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me directly at:
president@ehpenguins.org

All inquiries will remain confidential. I can’t stress enough—this fund was created to help provide kids with
opportunity. If you need support, or want to lean in, we’d be absolutely thrilled to help.


